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LUKOIL TOOK PART IN THE JOB FAIR

LUKOIL Mid-East Limited presented West Qurna-2 project at the job fair in the
South Technical University of Basra. During the fair more than 400 graduates from
local universities as well as experiences professionals visited LUKOIL booth to
familiarize themselves with the Company. They made multiple enquiries regarding
job openings and candidate specifications.

As an outcome of the job fair, LMEL received more than 400 resume and
application forms with contact details. This information will be added to the
existing database in order to fill current and future vacancies as well as to select the
best candidates for LMEL graduates’ development program.


